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April 28, 1994

Wilma Mankiller

Chief
Cherokee Nation Tribal Complex
P.O. Box 948

Tahlequah, OK 74465
Dear Chief Mankiller:

President Freedman shared with me your recent note in which you indicated
that you would be willing to return to Dartmouth as a Montgomery Fellow
sometime after the fall of 1995 As Executive Director of the Montgomery
Endowment, I am writing to say how pleased | am at the prospect of having ya
here as a Montgomery Fellow.

The fall term on the Montgomery schedule is already booked but | do hae
the winter term open. That term runs from January 3 until around March 10. [As
you probably know, the length of a Montgomery Fellowship varies anywhere ¢qm
one week to a full term. 1am hopeful that you can give us at least two weeks ¢ your
time. That allows for more of a presence on campus in that you would have
ongoing relationship with our students over that period

I am enclosing a brochure of the Montgomery Endowment. Since it was
printed we have had Wangari Maathai, Christa Wolf, David McCullough, and Leon
Lederman as Montgomery Fellows. Once you have given me the length of tine you
think you can spend here at Dartmouth, I can determine the honorarium and
get back to you concerning that.

1llook forward with great anticipation to hearing that you will be able to join
us in the winter of 1996.

Barbara Gersnier

BDG /iac
Enclosure
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